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MEMORANDUM FOR: Edward Branagan
Radiological Assessment Branch
Division of Site Safety & Environmental Analysis, NRR

FROM: Hubert J. Miller
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management, NMSS

SUDJECT: NUREG/CR-0635, EXCESS CANCER IN MESA COUNTY, COLORADO

I would appreciate it if you would review the subject document and inform
me of how it impacts our analysis of health effects from the uranium milling
industry in the GEIS. This report was prepared under the Office of Standards
Developnent sponsorship (S. C. Whitfield).

It does not appear to impact our analyses or the BEIR/NAS documents upon
which our analyses are based. Please confirm this.
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'H e t J. Miller
U anium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management, NMSS
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